
November 18, 2021

Delta Kappa Epsilon Fraternity
Sent electronically to 

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Regarding Case Number: 2021036802

Dear Delta Kappa Epsilon Fraternity:

On Thursday, November 18, 2021, you accepted responsibility for violating the following
University Conduct Rule(s) and Regulation(s):

Assault & Battery
Disorderly Conduct

As such, you have been issued the following sanctions:

Effective immediately, you have been placed on disciplinary probation through May 1, 2022.
During this probationary period, if you are found responsible for violating any University policy,
the violation will be dealt with more severely.

Complete the items listed in the Signed Delta Kappa Epsilon International Fraternity Informal
Resolution. All items should be completed no later than 5PM on May 1, 2022.

You will be held accountable for completing all of the sanctions as described. Failure to comply
with sanctions may result in additional charges from the Office of Conflict Resolution and
Student Conduct.

If the content of this letter differs from your recollection, you must contact me via email as soon



as possible.

I hope that this has been an educational experience for you and you experienced an equitable
process in alignment with our community values identified in the Creed. If you have questions,
please feel free to contact me at temurry@olemiss.edu.

Sincerely,

 

Tracy Murry
Director of Conflict Resolution & Student Conduct

CC: Brooke Hubbard, Interim Director for the Office of Fraternity & Sorority Life
        Jordan Freeman, Assistant Director for the Office of Fraternity & Sorority Life
        Trey Robb, HQ Director of Health & Safety Initiatives
        Rainey Lynch, Regional Officer
         Brian Hayden, Chapter Advisor
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